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Andrea Gyger

From: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: FW: Some editing might be in order

 

 

From: WAYNE GROGAN   
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:14 PM 

To: SoS Rulemaking 
Cc: Darleen Herrera 

Subject: Re: Some editing might be in order 

 

Thank you Andrea-Here is what I found when reading the proposed rules; 

Section 3.2.1 (G) Suggest removing "the" before to "amount" see line 8 

 

Section 3.2.3 Method of Play....para (B) wording doesn't make sense  (see line 31) 

 

Page 21 paragraph 1...."consideration" is confusing suggest 

a change to "total amount" and delete words "in full" 

 

Page 21 Line 4 Suggest removing word "Directly" and insert "Within 24 Hours". 

 

Page 27 line 25 looks like it could be changed as it doesn't make sense. 

 

Page 30 line 38 of 5.4.11  "are the property" should be reworded    to read "becomes the property of the 

licensee".  

 

Page 58 line 13 (D) suggest deleting "Money Order" and adding  

               "Payable from the authorized and registered Bingo Fund                   Checking account. 

       Rational; This prevents a Games manager from hiding a   payment for a fine, when it needs to be disclosed 

to the licensee's  Board of Directors.  

This very situation occurred within our organization. The only way it was discovered, was from  my reading the 

record that is public record, published on the SOS Website. 

 

Thanks for allowing me the privilege of offering the above suggestions, to the Proposed Rule Changes. Please 

contact me, should you have any questions. 

 

P.S. I am totally in agreement with the Board on their not being in favor of the suggestion on the raffle rule that 

was submitted by the Friends Organization.  A more detailed investigation  showing  why it should be added, 

seems to be in order. It will only serve to open up a can of worms. Thus it should not be included in the 

permanent  Rule Changes. 

Thanks again! 

 




